
Friars Primary Foundation School 

Friday 31st March 2023 

A great way to end the term with the opening 
of the new library with our head boy (Dre) and 
head girl (Jayda) giving a speech and cutting 

the ribbon. Next term, all children will be able 
to visit with their classes and borrow books to 
take home. 

 

 

 

 

 

Early Years Playground Development 

Over the Easter holidays, work will start on 
developing our early years outdoor space. The 

designer is creating a green haven for our 
youngest children to play, explore and learn in. 
This includes a climbing structure, a covered 

sand pit, playhouses, a mud kitchen and lots of 
plants. 

Our super stars this week:   

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 18th April  -  Start of summer 
term for children. 

21.04 - Year Three  and Year Four Into 
University (in school) 

26.04 - Year 2 food technology  trip  to   
Pizza Express   

01.05 - BANK HOLIDAY  

02.05 - Year Three Southwark Heritage 
Centre  

05.05 - Coronation Tea Party  

08.05 - CORONATION BANK HOLIDAY  

09.05 —12.05 - SATs week for Year Six  

16.05 - Year One Southwark Heritage 
Centre  

17.05- Year Five Into University  

Tel: 020 7207 1807  email: office@friars.southwark.sch.uk Web: www.friars.southwark.sch.uk Twitter: @FriarsSE1 

  Attendance Lates Total Points 

Year 1 49 11 300 

Year 2 35 7 200 

Year 3 24 9 325 

 Year 4 35 10 350 

Year 5 14 6 1475 

Year 6 23 2 1200 

Punctuality 

If your child arrives late to school i.e. af-
ter 9.00am, you will have to bring your 

child in to school and fill in a late slip giving 
the reason your child is late. You must do 
this so we can make sure they are marked 

in on the register. Children miss lots of 
learning time through being late, so it is 
important they arrive at school on time.  

Overall whole school attendance 

for week beginning: 20/03/2023      

 86.86% 

1st Place Attendance: Y5 

1st Place Punctuality:  Y6 
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       Nursery  

                      Year Three  

In Nursery we have been    
learning to subitise. Subitising 

is when you are able to look at a 
group of objects and realise 
how many there are without 

counting.  

Artists’  
mannequins 
by Amira 

Sketches of faces from  
different angles by Kwaku 

Facial  
proportions 
by Daevon 

A Roman  
soldier by  
Sufiyan 

Preliminary sketches 
for a self-portrait  

In Year 3 we have been learning how to draw people. We have 
looked at proportions of faces and posed figures.  

Self-portrait 
by Elizabeth 



Library Opening  

and Cake Sale  

 




